
Summary of the October 2016 Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

In October, the Board was happy to welcome Kent Hancock, chair of the Finance Committee to our 

meeting. He updated us on the committee's priorities this year, and also joined in our discussion of the 

newly reestablished Investment Committee. We approved the updated Investment Policy. The Board 

also opened our first work session to update UUCR's Membership Policy. This is a large task which we 

will continue in November and even possibly December. Please look for more Membership information 

in the coming months.  

Although it's been said many times, many ways – THANK YOU for your generous donations at our 60th 

Anniversary. You are...no…we are together the real miracle in Miracle Sunday! 


